
Bristol Fish Committee
Minutes

Fish Ladder
May 4, 2023

7pm

Committee members present:
Jay Crooker
Rick Poland
Marvin Farrin
Brent Fogg
Shannon Mahan
Tyler Cheney

The committee went over final preps to the ladder (board at the top of the dam, plunge pool, and fish 
ladder)

I was decided to leave open access to the fish ladder from the east side, the same as last year). The 
temporary ladder had been placed the week before (on the inside of the ladder).

Unanimous vote to spend roughly $100 on "do not touch the fish" signs to place in several locations 
along the ladder. Also, committee t shirts will be ordered for three members who had wrong sizes last 
year. Jay will handle ordering of both the signs and t shirts.

Fish run will start any day now, the online sign ups for counting will open this weekend, and we will 
keep an eye for fish and cancel scheduled counts unless the fish arrive.

Meeting was adjourned at 745pm
Next meeting June 1, 2023


